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Key, Lori

From: Alison Carlson <alison.carlson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 5:12 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Cc: Lynn Geller
Subject: BOS meeting Nov. 10, 2020, re RVs parked next to Hwy 33.

I think the idea of permits for parking along the frontage road around Canada Largo off the 33 is okay as a temporary 
fix.  But before anyone gets a permit, the county should know where they are dumping their waste.  I do not think there is 
an RV dump site anywhere around there.  I fear they are dumping sewage anywhere they want, including places where it 
can be washed into the riverbed when it rains.  In my opinion, no one should be allowed to park long term over there if you 
cannot be sure they are driving to a dump station to clean out their tanks. 
 
We have a lot of homeless in RVs.  They need a safe place to stay with easy access to water and an RV dump site.  They 
should not be allowed to pollute anywhere with their sewage. 
 
Alison Carlson 


